
June 1, 1963 
 
Board meeting at office of clerk. 

 
All members present. 
 
Mr. Ray Anderson met with us.  He is the gentleman who has bought the Larrie Olson 

farm  Wanted to know about the building code in this township and how many homes he 
could have built on his farm.  He was informed that more than 4 homes constitute a 
housing limit and requiring central water and sewer. 
 

Dick Ames was here to ask permission to move in a shed 100 x 30 steel sheeting.  No 
objection. 
 
Milton Schonning was here to ask permission to sell a parcel of land and the buyer could 

bring in a trailer house for 2 ears.  Matter was tabled till a future date. 
 

S.O. Steen Clerk 
 


